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From the Principal 
Dear Parents and Care Givers, 

 

School Concert Performances 

At the time of writing this note the Tuesday evening performance was fully booked out. There 

remains a number of seats available for the Monday Matinee commencing at 1:30pm. Book-

ings via the office.  

It is important that people are aware that the Tuesday matinee is only a back up if absolutely 

needed.  

 

Grade 6 Graduation Party 

We will be conducting our annual Graduation presentations for Grade Six students on Mon-

day the 18th of December. Presentations will commence at 7pm. This will be proceeded by a 

meal organised by their teachers commencing at 5:30pm. Dress for the graduates for this 

event is casual/semi formal. Parents, extended family members and friends are welcome to 

attend the formal part of the evening.  

 

 

 

 

 

      December   December 

18th School Concert Matinee Perfor-

mance  

  

18th Grade 6 Graduation      

19th School Concert Evening Perfor-

mance  

  

20th Last Day Of Term    

12:45 Final Assembly    

1:30  Dismissal    

     

    



 

 

Important Dates re School Resumption 2024 

Parents and Guardians are advised that students in Grades 1 -6 in 2024 will commence school 

on the Wednesday 31st. Foundation students (Preps 2024) will commence school on Thurs-

day February 1st. 

Due to compliance reasons staff need to complete a First Aid training course on the 29th of 

January. Staff will then use Tuesday the 30th of January as their set up day prior to students 

commencing on Wednesday 31st.  



 

 

Grade 2/3! 

As the school year winds down the grade 2/3 

have maintained a keen focus on finishing pro-

jects, presenting them and also reflected on new 

knowledge such as planets, numeracy strategies 

with the four operations, using literacy devices 

when writing and comprehension tools when 

reading. Student will be bringing home their writ-

ing and numeracy books to show you how much 

they have achieved this year along with their re-

ports on Monday. The grade 2/3s have been busi-

ly practising for concert and some even for Ma-

rong’s Got Talent. Congratulations to all students 

for having such a productive and fun year.  

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 



 

 

Grade 4/5/6! 

Another week done and another week closer to 

Christmas!  

This week we have had a busy week with activities ga-

lore. We have been lucky enough to have the grade 6 

‘Big Day Out’, where we went Ten Pin Bowling and 

then enjoyed a nice swim at the Marong pool.  

Statewide transition was a massive day with everyone 

finding out their new teachers and getting to see their 

new classmates for 2024! The grade 6’s got to experi-

ence Crusoe College for the day and absolutely loved 

it! 

Unfortunately we had to cancel swimming sports but 

Friday saw us celebrate the winning house Jeffrey as 

they went to the Big 4 to enjoy their champions trophy 

on the jumping pillow and the pump track! 

Next week is our last for 2023 and we have the school 

concert performances and our grade 6 graduation 

night on Monday.  

Wednesday being our last 

day with our assembly com-

mencing at 12:45pm and stu-

dents finishing at 1:30pm.  

 

We hope you all have a great 

weekend!  

4/5/6 team.  
 



 

 

Beehive news 
As we reach the end of the year I would like to reflect on 2023. Over 

this past year we have seen some big changes and improvements for 

OSHC. We have introduced the vacation care program to which the 

school community have respond well too. With a new program comes 

the need for additional staffing. This year we have welcomed Fraser 

to our after school care team along with the assistance of various 

school staff where needed. We have welcomed Jade, Emily, Jobe and 

Ellie to our vacation care team.  

In addition to new staff we have welcomed some new students. Not 

only have we had preps join us we have also had students across the 

other year levels enrol. Most afternoons we are nearing our licencing 

capacity, meaning we are proving care for more students this year 

than any years before. As our school grows so will the demand for 

OSHC. In the near future we will explore the opportunity to increase 

our licencing capacity, growing with the school and the general Ma-

rong community.   

A friendly reminder we will run after school care on Wednesday the 

20th from 1:30-4:00 for the last day of the 2023 school year.  

We wish you all the best over the holidays and will see you from the 

2nd of January for vacation care.  

Chelsie Nickson 

OSHC coordinator 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 


